
Ms. Helen Frary
Head
IT Business Management Section
World Intellectual Property Organization
34, chemin des Colombettes
1211 Geneva 20
Swizterland
Fax: (41 22) 338 8460

November 8, 2000

Re. C. SCIT 2515/01

Dear Madam,

Refererring to the above Circular concerning the document SCIT/RES/6, I would like
to inform you that, in our opinion, the problem of restructuring the Standing
Committee on Information Technologies may be solved only after the objectives and
tasks of the future corresponding WIPO body responsible for the IT issues have been
more clearly defined.  We also believe that the alternative choice or the correlation of
both the SCIT and the proposed Advisory Group on Information Technologies
evidently needs further consideration.

Sincerely yours,

N. Polonska
Deputy Director


